## **NEWSLETTER**

Flushing C of E Primary School



WEEK COMMENCING: 7th February 2025

What a fabulous first week of February we have had. Our well-being afternoon for Children's Mental Health Week was a resounding success and I have talked to the children about using some of the activities they enjoyed in the future to help with their well-being. Next week we are focusing on Safer Internet Day which is on Tuesday. This year the national focus is online scams. This afternoon, in worship, I shared some ways in which children can spot scams and what to do if they see them. They were very good with suggestions. A huge well done to our girl's football teams who played at Penryn College last week. It is the first time they have played together and we are so proud of them.

With best wishes for an enjoyable weekend,

**Mrs Power** 





#### **Asda Rewards**



Thank you to all those parents/grandparents that registered for Asda Rewards. We have just had the following message

Congratulations! In the Asda Rewards app, Flushing School raised £175.23.

So once again a very big thank you.

## Change to Menu –4th and 5th March



On 4th March there is a change to the menu to tie in with Pancake day.

**American Pancakes** 

served with Lemon and Sugar or Chocolate Spread



On the following day there is also a change in the menu to Celebrate St Pirans Day.

#### **Competition News**

There is no new competition this week, we are extended the Trust one by another week the details were on last weeks newsletter.







### GIRLS FOOTBALL -FRIDAY 31ST JANUARY.

#### Sports news

Wow, what an amazing day! The sun shone on us all, as many of the girls from years 3,4,5 and 6 took part in a girls 5-a-side football tournament at Penryn College. Without exception, the girls improved their skills and developed their confidence as the tournament progressed. We learnt how to score goals and win as a team, we learnt how to pass the ball and be determined, and perhaps most importantly we learnt that sometimes its ok to lose but it's important to try our best and not give up. Well done to the following children who were fantastic ambassadors for Flushing School:

Rosie, Elsie, Amory, Coralie, Florence, Dora, Lola, Lois, Alex, Ellie, Thea, Cricket, Mary and Freja.





#### AFTERNOON TEA DELIGHT.

Well done to Jack, Scarlett, Tallulah and Josie this week they were chosen by there teachers to have afternoon tea with Mrs Power.

Who's turn will it be next?



Photos of the well being afternoon on Monday.









# AWFUL EGYPTIANS





THU 22 - SUN 25 MAY 2025 Box Office 01872 262 466 Book online at hallforcornwall.co.uk

Hall for Cornwall, Back Quay, Truro TR1 2LL